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Greeting/Dear NAME OR RECIPIENTS,

I am contacting you today with an urgent request – we need you to send a letter to your U.S. representative urging them to support HR 906, the REPAIR Act, when it’s considered by the House Energy and Commerce Committee in the coming weeks. The REPAIR Act recently was passed by the Subcommittee on Innovation, Data, and Commerce, a critical milestone for the bill.  However, two representatives introduced amendments to the bill that would remove heavy duty vehicles from the legislation [amendment text here and here]. We need you to let Congress know that our industry needs right to repair. 

The REPAIR Act preserves access to high quality and affordable vehicle repairs as motor vehicle technology advances, ensuring that commercial fleet owners and their repairers of choice have equal access to repair and maintenance data.  The American economy depends upon the goods and services made available by the commercial heavy duty vehicle trucking industry – but this industry will falter without right to repair.

Because your representative is a member of this committee, you are essential to advancing the bill.  Attached to this email is a letter template for you to use to send to your representative.  Additional information about the REPAIR Act is available here. 

Thank you for your advocacy on behalf of the industry and the REPAIR Act.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me or Lisa Foshee – SVP Government Affairs and General Counsel of the Auto Care Association at lisa.foshee@autocare.org for additional information.

Sincerely,
